

Curt Ritter
Founder and President
The Chatham Turkey Trot
130 Huron Drive
Chatham, NJ 07928

December 30, 2023

Dear Curt,

On behalf of myself and the members of the Chatham Township Volunteer Fire Department (CTVFD), I want to thank you for your donation of \$10,000.00 from the proceeds of this year's Turkey Trot. We appreciate how hard you work to make the event so successful. We are grateful that our department continues to be a recipient of the funds raised. We assure you that your donation will be put to good use.

As a 100% volunteer organization, fundraising and community support is a critical part of our operations. Once again, please accept my thanks on behalf of the Department for your support.

Sincerely,

Thank you Curt!

Richard Gentles

President

Chatham Township Volunteer Fire Department